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16th December 2020 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) 

 

We have come to the end of a long term full of activity and outstanding performances across both academic 

and co-curricular activities. I have been pleased with the progress and commitment shown by the students. 

They have adjusted well to the demands and expectations. It has been a pleasure to hear updates from the 

Young Enterprise teams and the Moot competition. Next term brings more exciting opportunities namely; 

IOD Leadership Shadowing and the second block in the new Sixth Form PE ‘Healthy body, healthy mind’ 

programme, in which we will be offering yoga and preparing for Work Experience. 

 

Lower Sixth Progress Review 

A copy of your daughter's progress review is now available on the parent portal. 

 

Understanding the progress review 

 Keeps to deadlines (Yes/No) 

 Engagement in lessons* 

 Attendance concerns (Yes/No) 

 Current performance grade 

 Target for improvement (added where necessary) 

*These headings will be answered with a number 

1 = Good, 2 = Satisfactory, or 3 = Needs to improve 

If you have any queries or concerns about this progress review, please email me in the first instance: 

eclements@ladiescollege.ac.gg. 

Dates for your diary  

Mid-term assessments for Lower Sixth students will take place in lessons between Tuesday 5th January 

and Friday 29th January . A timetable is included with this letter. Results will be sent home 

before Parents' Evening (17:00-19:30 on Wednesday, 24th February at Elizabeth College). 

 
As always, if you have any queries, or concerns, please contact your daughter’s form tutor in the first 

instance.  
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It has been a busy term and the students deserve a break. We wish you all a wonderful Christmas and look 

forward to welcoming students back, rested, in the New Year. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss E Clements 

Head of Sixth Form & Enrichment 

 


